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Christ Church School  

Newsletter  

9th February 2024 
If you would like an item included in the Newsletter, which is also published on the website www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 
please email it to: Katie Rose at krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk by Wednesday lunchtime at the latest.   

NEXT WEEK—VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 12th—Friday 16th February Whole School Half Term 

Monday 19th February Whole School Back to School 

Tuesday 20th February Whole School Open Afternoon 3.30pm-4pm 

Wednesday 21st February Whole School Open Morning 8.30am—8.50am 

Thursday 22nd February Whole School Beginning of Lent Service, Christ 
Church 2.30pm 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

 
Reception Class:  
Thea & Theodore 

Year 1:  
Summer & Alexander A 

Year 2: 
Ella & Maisy 

Year 3: 
Jia’ An & Poppy 

Year 4: 
Astrid & Marta 

Year 5: 
Jessica & Hero 

Year 6: 
Jessica & Isla 

OUR SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES 

Federation Instagram  
 @cchtfederation                                                             

School Kitchen Instagram  
@chandhtschoolkitchen          

Dates for your Diary 
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Tuesday 27th February—Individual Parent Meetings 4pm  
onwards 
Thursday 29th February—Y3 Trip to the Science Museum 
Thursday 29th February—YR Trip to the Saatchi Gallery 
Monday 4th March—Friday 8th March—Y3 Mosaic Making 
with Adam Stanley 
Tuesday 5th March—Individual Parent Meetings 4pm onwards 
Thursday 7th March—World Book Day 
Thursday 7th March—YR & Y1 Trip to St. Luke’s Church 
Friday 8th March—Y5 Trip to Westminster Abbey 
Friday 8th—Friday 15th March—Book Fair 
Friday 15th March—Comic Relief 
Wednesday 27th March—Easter Assembly, Christ Church 
2.30pm 
Thursday 28th March—End of Term, 1.30pm 

 
 

Thank you to everyone for all your wonderful entries.  
The competition was tough but the winners, runners up 
and third place results are in …..overleaf!  Thank you to 
the judges, who had the hardest job of all and thank you 
to our parents who helped run the cake sales after school. 

We raised an incredible £1035.61 for 
Maths resources for the  

Federation.  
THANK YOU! 

Bake Off  
Competition 

&  
Cake Sale 

We have had a fantastic Spanish 
Carnaval Week here at Christ 
Church. The children are looking 
forward to the school discos with 
the Carnaval Queen this afternoon! 

https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/


LUNAR NEW YEAR 
The Year Of the 

Dragon 
 

 
The Year Of the Dragon  

encourages us to be  
ambitious, creative, and 

strong in facing challenges. 
By setting big goals, being 

imaginative, staying resilient, 
building good connections, 

and balancing our efforts, we 
can make this year  

successful. 

 
Yesterday we celebrated Lunar New Year with many wonderful events across the school. The 
children all dressed up in traditional dress or in red and we were treated to a beautiful Music 
Assembly in the morning. We listened to tongue twisters and special Chinese instruments  
including a Chinese rap and Chinese flute made from bamboo. The whole school learnt how to 
sing Happy New Year in Chinese, and different workshops took place around the school  
including Korean games and slide shows on traditional dress from all Asian cultures. We  
enjoyed a traditional Chinese chicken recipe for lunch and there were Fortune Cookies for all, 
plus a special authentic pudding.  At the end of the day a sale of silk purses and bookmarks, 
hair clips and Lunar  New Year Decorations took place so that we can decorate our 
homes for the next 15 days of celebrations! We raised a fabulous £101 for our 
school. Thank you to our generous parents who organised the day. 



 
 

 

 

LUNAR NEW YEAR 



CHECK OUT NEXT 
WEEK’S SCHOOL MENU 

 

HERE  

INDIVIDUAL PARENT  
MEETINGS 

 
Tuesday 27th February  

Tuesday 5th March  
 
Our parents meetings will be FACE TO FACE  
appointments after the school day for every class 
on these two dates. You will still need to book via 
School Cloud https://ccht.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
which has opened today.  

New Wishes  
added to our  

Amazon Wish List 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We have added some exciting new  

equipment for whole school  
Gymnastics lessons with Mr Henwood, to 

our Wish List, as well as wishes from  
Breakfast Club, Reception Class and Y5’s 

knitting club.  
 
If you would like to purchase something on 
our behalf, please visit:   
 

https://amzn.eu./8EJTD8E 

If you find something you would like to  
purchase, just add it to your basket and  
follow the same procedures as it you were 
ordering something for yourself. The items 
will then be  delivered  
directly to the school – please make sure you 
select the school address in the  delivery  
section.  
 
Thank you  to everyone who has  
purchased something for our school  from our 
Amazon Wish List.   

Open Afternoon and 
Open Morning  
20th and 21st  

February  
 
This is your opportunity 
as parents to come into 
the  classroom and see the work your  
children have been doing.  
 
Please make sure that you take the time 
to come in either the afternoon or the 
following morning to see your child’s 
work ahead of the 1:1 Parent meetings.  
It is such a great opportunity for the 
children to share their learning with 
you.  

https://www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk/well-being/#lunchmenu
https://amzn.eu/8EJTD8E






 

Recommended Read 

TIMES TABLES ROCK STARS! 

 







Reception 



Y1 



Y2 



Y3 



Y4 



Y5 



Y6 


